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Duke Power Company
ATTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President

Nuclear Production Department
422 South Church Street -

Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-413/84-87 AND 50-414/84-38

This refers to the inspection conducted by this office on August 26 -
September 25, 1984, of activities authorized by NRC License Nos. NPF-24 and
CPPR-117 for your Catawba facility.

Due to an administrative oversight, page 9 of the inspection report was omitted
and page 10 was erroneously labeled page 9 and also page 10. A corrected page 9
is enclosed for insertion into the original report package transmitted on.
November 1, 1984. A copy of the original page 9 is also enclosed. Please
replace the original page 9 with the corrected page 9. We regret any incon-
venience this may have caused.

'

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to discuss
them with you.

Sincerely,

John A. Olshinski, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosures:
1. Corrected Page 9, Inspection Report

Nos. 50-413/84-87 and 50-414/84-38
2. Original Page 9, Inspection Report

Nos. 50-413/84-87 and 50-414/84-38

cc w/ encl:
R. L. Dick, Vice President

- Construction
J. W. Hampton, Station Manager

bec w/ enc 1:
James L. Kelley, Chairman

Atomic Safety and Licensing Board
Dr. Paul W. Purdom

Administrative Judge
Dr. Richard F. Foster

Administrative Judge
Robert Guild, Esq.

Palmetto Alliance
Jesse L. Riley a

Carolina Environmental Study Group Ph f 7f00641350118
NRC Resident Inspector G
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